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September 15, 2015
Dear Parents/Guardians/Caregivers,


In accordance with TDSB Operational Procedure we will be conducting a school lockdown drill on September 16th  at 9:30 a.m. for approximately 15 minutes.  
A lockdown is an emergency situation, which prevents the safe evacuation of a school building and requires steps to isolate students and staff from danger by requiring everyone remain inside the school building and portables. 

We have a prescribed lockdown procedure that will be followed during this practice. 

In order to be effective, I am asking the following:
· All visitors and adults in the school will be asked to adhere to all directions given over the P.A. “This is an IRC emergency. The school is now in lockdown mode.” and remain inside the school until the all clear is announced by Ms. MacDonald.
· Talk to your child about this drill and remind her/him that there is no reason to panic or to feel frightened, this is similar to a fire drill and we’re simply practicing.

· If you have an appointment scheduled and need to pick up your child between 9:30 and 9:45 please advise us so that alternative arrangements may be made.

The safety of our students and staff is our highest priority and we need to be prepared. Hopefully we will never need to use the lockdown procedures in a real situation.

Sincerely,
A. MacDonald

Principal

Indian Road Crescent Public School


285 Indian Road Crescent, Toronto, Ontario M6P 2G8   


Tel: (416) 393-9025  Fax: (416) 393-9029





Anne MacDonald, Principal








